MAR 20, 1979

Kelly Andrews
7016 Montauk Dr.
Richmond, VA 23225

Dear Friend,

This letter will serve to verify your reception of KNIX-AM,

at 1580 kHz, on April 24 , 19 78 from 0041
to 0100 Mountain Standard Time.

The information you provided with your report was correct.
At the time of your reception, we were operating at a power of
50 Kw,

Thank vou for your interest.

Sincerlﬁéiiigg__,
Cliff Reno
Asst. Chief Engineer




